
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Jonesville City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 6, 2019 at 6:30 

p.m. at the Jonesville City Hall, 265 E. Chicago St., Jonesville, MI for the purpose of hearing 

comments on Ordinance No. 217, an amendment to the Zoning Ordinance that would establish 

regulations associated with Marihuana Establishments.  Copies of the proposed ordinance are 

available at City Hall or on-line at www.jonesville.org.  Please submit written comments to City 

Hall, 265 E. Chicago St., Jonesville, MI  49250 or via email to clerk@jonesville.org no later than 

February 5, 2019.   

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 

Jonesville in writing at the above address or by calling 517-849-2104.  

 

Cynthia D. Means, Clerk 

City of Jonesville  
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